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The New Hampshire Department of Safety Division of Homeland Security and 

Emergency Management (HSEM) will conduct a county wide test of both the NH Alerts 

emergency notification system, and the NH Alerts smartphone app at various times 

throughout the day on Tuesday, March 1, 2016 in Derry, and Rockingham County.  

 

Derry residents and visitors may sign up for free NH Alerts at www.readynh.gov and for 

Derry Emergency Management Alerts at http://www.derry.nh.us/emergency-

management/pages/codered 

 

Questions may be directed to the Derry Fire Department Director of Communications, 

Jon Goldman at 603-432-6121 ext. 5224 or jongoldman@derrynh.org 

 

 

Michael J. Gagnon 

 Fire Chief 

FIRE / AMBULANCE ADMINISTRATION 

14 Manning Street 

Derry, New Hampshire 03038 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Emergency: 9-1-1 

Business: 603-432-6751 

FAX: 603-537-9216 
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